

Stretton Handley Church of England (Voluntary Controlled) Primary School,

Beresford Lane, Woolley Moor, Alfreton, Derbyshire. DE55 6FH

Tel/Fax: 01246 590418

Head Teacher Mr P. G. Searson B.Ed (Hons)

Friday 22nd October 2010

Friday Newsletter From Mr Searson

The Winding Wheel Choir Performance

The children from Year 5 and Year 6 who sang in the concert at The Winding Wheel last night were a credit to the school indeed! We were very proud of their singing ability and they way they behaved impeccably throughout the concert. I would like to thank them all for all their hard work and dedication.

I would also like to thank Mrs Russell for all the hard work she has put into coaching the children during the last few weeks to help them achieve such an excellent standard.

Mrs Russell has asked me to say a big thank-you to all the parents who provided transport to the different practice venues! This event really could not have happened without your support.

Messages from the staff	
Class 1 :Mrs Goodyear, Miss Westcott and Mrs Spencer	Could all children who have bought 'All-weather suits', for use in the outside area, please send them into school after half term so they can be used when they are needed. Please ensure all suits are clearly named.
Class 2: Mr Searson and Miss Westcott	
Class 3: Mrs Bevan	

From the School office

School Meals Menu

Attached is the school meal menu for November 2010 to April 2011. The Catering Service are always grateful for any feedback you may have on the school meal service. Please use the contact details on the outside cover of the menu and remember to visit

<u>www.Myschoollunch.co.uk/Derbyshire</u> where you will find the current menu, further nutritional information, games and competitions.

If your child wishes to start having school meals after half term please let Mrs Fox know <u>in writing</u> on Monday. Thank you!

Whats on Next Week

Website: www.strettonhandley.derbyshire.sch.uk e-mail: info@strettonhandley.derbyshire.sch.uk

Monday	School Re-opens
Nov 1st	Key Stage 2 Swimming
Tuesday	
Wednesday	
Thursday	
Friday	

Have a lovely mid term break!

Yours sincerely

Mr P.G.Searson Head Teacher